


production. If asked to serve on the committee, the individual would also be
asked not to accept any position which would provide compensation for tasks
related to this project. If you know of an N.A. member who might qualify,
please advise us as soon as possible.

We are hoping you will be able to stay current with this project. If you
do decide to become actively involved, it can truly be "our" work. Please
accept our thanks in advance for your assistance.

In service to the fellowship,

st Coacl s

Danette Creel, for the
Traditions Ad Hoc Committee





